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Public Hearing Comment Form 

Questions or More Information (301) 645-0570 

Name 
John Rollins  

Address 
4030 Port Tobacco Rd 
Nanjemoy, MD 20662 

Phone 
3017520077  

Email 
doughboy09311@gmail.com 

Are you: 
Against Topic 

Comment 
It's stupid to require face coverings. Viruses have been around forever and will always be around. Stop taking away people's 
freedoms and let them live life. Masks are more harmful than helpful. As it's always been, just practice good hygiene and everything 
would be fine. 
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Thank you, 
Charles County, MD  
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